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Heller Files “No Budget, No Pay” as 

Amendment to Debt Limit Bill 
(Washington, D.C.) – Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) filed, “No Budget, No Pay,” as an amendment to S. 1569, the Debt Limit bill. This legislation requires Members of Congress to pass a concurrent budget resolution and all twelve appropriations bills by the end of the fiscal year in order to receive pay.
“No Budget, No Pay is designed to prevent exactly what is occurring in Washington, D.C. right now. By forcing Congress to be held accountable and requiring them to do their job - which is to pass a budget and spending bills on time - we can put a stop to this reckless pattern of governing from crisis to crisis. 

“With No Budget, No Pay, it wouldn’t be the American people who bear the brunt of a government shutdown if Congress doesn’t pay its bill. It would be Members of Congress. Washington, D.C. remains a pain free zone while veterans are left wondering if they will receive their benefits, Nevadans are unable to report for work in national parks, and dedicated federal employees are unsure when their next paycheck will arrive. Passing legislation that holds Members of Congress accountable for doing their job is a good place to start to break the cycle of irresponsible budgeting,” said Senator Dean Heller. 

Heller reintroduced “No Budget, No Pay” in the 113th Congress on January 23, 2013. This version of “No Budget, No Pay” requires both chambers of Congress to pass a concurrent budget resolution and all appropriations bills by the beginning of any fiscal year in order to receive pay. Congress adopted a version of “No Budget, No Pay” at the end of January. That measure did not require the House and Senate to go to conference or pass any of their appropriations bills.
In April 2013, after both the U.S. House of Representatives and the U.S. Senate passed their own budgets, Heller wrote a letter to the Chairman and Chairwoman of the House of Representatives and Senate Budget Committees urging them to go to conference. In the letter, which you can read here, Heller asked both chambers to come together and agree on a final, bicameral budget resolution. 
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